

HEY THERE!

Whether you are a firsttime quest, or you come here every Sunday, we're glad you're here! If you with you, please do not

OUR VISION

You will hear us say that at River Vallev we are followers of Jesus who have been transformed and are being would like someone to pray empowered. Together we are learning and growing as we hesitate to let an usher or a discover our new identity in Christ.

GOT KIDS?

Children are always welcome in our services and a "cry room" is available. At the 9:30 am service there is Nursery (birth-2 year-olds)and preschool (age 3-4) and classes for kids K5-fifth grade in the RV Kids wing.

River Valley News...

"Socks and Undies Sundays" is underway for the month of January! During the winter months, children at schools often need spare underwear and dry socks after recess time and their parents cannot afford to have extra on hand. Socks and underwear are needed in all sizes from children's small through adult large for students in elementary and middle schools. Please place all items in the donation bin in the Welcome Center. Thank you!

Socks & Undies Sundays

2024 River Valley Annual Meeting

Mark your calendars! It will be Sunday January 28th at noon. Several new leaders will be elected during that meeting. If you would like to get to know them better prior to voting for them, please check out information posted in the Connection Center and outside of the River Valley office.

There are several new Winter Bible Studies starting in January. The Lord, Is It Warfare? (Book of Ephesians) women's study will start on Friday January 19th at 9:00am. The Proverbs 9:30am Sunday School class just started last Sunday so still a great time to join the group! Please go to rivervalleyalliance.org/groups for more information.

New Winter 2024 **Bible Studies/Care Groups**

2023 River Valley Donor Statements

If you have donated to River Valley Alliance Church during 2023, a donor statement has either been placed in your church mailbox or mailed to your home. If there are any questions or concerns, please contact our Treasurer, Matt Keever at treasurer@rivervalleyalliance.org or the church office at 920.261.4342. Thank you for blessing River Valley with your donations!



Sermon Notes

January 12, 2024

Adult & Teen Challenge Choir

